CALLING ALL
DELAWARE COUNTY
HEALTH PROFESSIONALS

Share your opinion by
Participating in a Focus Group!

The Delaware County Council and the Johns Hopkins
Bloomberg School of Public Health are seeking input from
health professionals on how existing programs and policies
are meeting County residents’ health-related needs.

Tuesday, Dec. 10 at 6:30pm in Media, PA
Light dinner will be provided

Contact 410-502-8952 or

delcohealthstudy@gmail.com to register today
**§pace is limited: Pre-registration required**
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